
 
 
June 28, 2023 
      
Rebecca Grill 
City of West Allis 
7525 W Greenfield Avenue 
Room 137 
West Allis, WI 53214 
 
RE:  Public Entity Liability Renewal Package (2025-2026) 
 
Dear Rebecca, 
 
CVMIC members are the core of our business and the purpose of our existence. The principles of 
teamwork and cooperation guide our success as we partner with Wisconsin municipalities that are 
engaged and committed to each other and the CVMIC organization. 
 
We take pride in offering quality insurance products and risk management solutions for our 
members and strive to provide your community with the best possible public entity, general liability 
and auto liability protection available in Wisconsin.  
 
We are pleased to present you with this two (2) year Public Entity Liability renewal package. 
 
Premium options for the 2025 and 2026 policy years are set forth in ATTACHMENT ONE, these 
premiums are guaranteed for the two-year period if an adequate level of commitment for the 
renewal is achieved. 
 
To confirm your community’s commitment to CVMIC for the 2025-2026 policy years as outlined in 
ATTACHMENT ONE, please complete the acceptance form and return a signed copy to Ben 
Hoverson (benh@cvmic.com) by September 15th, 2023.  
 
Our general counsel, Patrick Nolan of Quarles & Brady, has provided instructions for making this 
two-year commitment to CVMIC. (See ATTACHMENT TWO) 
 
We look forward to continuing our partnership with you. If you have any questions regarding this 
renewal package, please contact Ben Hoverson. 
 
Yours very cordially, 
 
CITIES AND VILLAGES MUTUAL INSURANCE COMPANY 
 
Steve Stanczak, Chief Executive Officer Ben Hoverson, Underwriting Analyst 
Direct: 414-831-6000 Direct: 414-831-6013 
Email: steves@cvmic.com  Email: benh@cvmic.com  
  
 


